CANCELLATION NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Dublin Borough
Zoning Hearing Board has cancelled the hearing scheduled for
Wednesday, November 30, 2022, at 7:00 p.m., at the Dublin
Borough Building, 119 Maple Avenue, Dublin, Pennsylvania
18917, relative to the application of 4™ Soil Dublin, LLC, for
property located at located at 183 North Main Street, Dublin,
Pennsylvania 18917. This cancellation was made at the request of
the applicant and may be scheduled for a future date.

/s/Christen G. Pionzio, Esquire
By:

Christen G. Pionzio, Esquire
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